AIR FORCE BAL BHARATI SCHOOL: LODI ROAD NEW DELHI-110003

05 Mar 21

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

This circular is w.r.t. the Directorate of Education circular dated 22.02.21 regarding ensuring safety and protection of children from online threats during Covid-19. It is necessary to ensure the safety of students while they are on internet.

Everyone is aware of the risks associated with being connected to the internet. The students need to be warned against these risks and parents ought to ensure that every possible step is taken to let them learn in a non-harmful way.

NCERT and UNESCO have jointly developed guidelines on 'Safe Online learning in times of Covid-19 for sanitation of students and parents. The same could be accessed through the below given link:-

https://en.unesco.org/news/mhrd-ncert-and-unesco-bring-attentioncounter- cyberbullying

> (Sunita Gupta) Principal